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Mr. President,
Thailand is encouraged by Morocco’s efforts in providing social protection for migrants and its active advocation and implementation of the Global Compact for safe, orderly and regular Migration.
Thailand acknowledges Morocco’s endeavours in achieving equal access to healthcare services through its 2011 Constitution and Framework Act No. 06.22 on the National Health System.  We recommend Morocco to continue to ensure healthcare coverage and accessibility, especially for populations in rural areas.
Thailand also welcomes the enhancement of legal frameworks to combat violence against women and recommends that Morocco effectively and comprehensively implement laws and policies related to elimination of violence against women, including strengthening support services for women and, in some cases, children victims.
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